

JESSE A. LANGER

PLEASE REPLY TO: <u>Bridgeport</u>
E-Mail Address: jlanger@cohenandwolf.com

September 30, 2010

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms. Linda Roberts, Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Proposed Development of a Telecommunications Facility 77-145 Pleasant Point Road, Branford, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Roberts:

Please find enclosed the original Application for Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need ("Application"), twenty-five (25) copies of the Application, CD, the bulk filing and our check for the filing fee in the amount of \$1,250.00 for the above-referenced Application. Also please find enclosed the Certification of Service list.

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please do not hesitate to give me a call.

Very truly yours,

Jesse A. Langer

JAL:dlm Enclosures

cc: Service List